
Public Notice for Logic and Accuracy Testing 

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-379.6 ( c ) notice is hereby given that the logic and accuracy testing on 
the voting equipment to be used in the May 21st 2024 general primary and non-partisan election 
will begin at 9:00am on Wednesday April 17th and continue until completed. The testing will be at 
the Jack Strickland Community Center, 621 W. Pine Street. The test procedure is open to the public. 
Judge Tony Thompson, Election Superintendent  


